
IMPORTANT! ADMISSION TO THE STATE EXAM ON AND AFTER 25.10.2021. (MONDAY) 

DEAR STUDENTS, 

THE  ADMISSION IN  THE HALL FOR CONDUCTING  STATE EXAM  ON AND AFTER 

25.10.2021 (MONDAY) WILL BE ONLY UPON PRESENTATION OF A VALID GREEN 

CERTIFICATE OR PRESENTATION OF A VALID, NEGATIVE  RESULT FOR CONDUCTED 

CORONAVIRUS PCR TEST, CORONA VIRUS ANTIGEN TEST OR  CONDUCTED 

QUANTITATIVE ASSAYS FOR DETERMINATION OF ANTIBODY TO CORONAVIRUS (ANTI 

SARS-COV-2 IgG QUANTITY)  ISSUED BY CERTIFIED LABORATORY 

 


